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Dothan / Houston County 
Emergency Management / Public Safety 

 
Joint Information Center 

 

This morning the City of Dothan Commission and the Houston County 
Commission declared a curfew for all areas in the City and County beginning at 12 
Noon today.  This curfew will remain in place until lifted by the Commissions after 
a thorough damage assessment has been completed, after the storm has passed. 
 
This curfew is being implemented for the safety of our citizens as well as making 
the roadways available for emergency responders and utility crews.  When the 
curfew is lifted or areas of impact adjusted, notification will be sent through the 
Joint Information Center. 
 
Everyone is advised to stay tuned to local media outlets for any advisories or 
information that may be issued from the Dothan / Houston County Joint 
Information Center. 
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